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I'd ideally leave it as "Dear X"
To whom this may concern,

Once again, we thank you for your important support of the project.

The program is progressing and we are already preparing registration for next year's program.

Recently, a conference of similar programs for the advancement of Ethiopian students and enrichment in the field, attended by all the colleges in Israel, was held at our college.

I'm enclosing below a summary of the conference as well as some photos of the conference and the program's activists.

The bank transfer information is as follows:
Bank Mizrahi-Tefahot - 20
Alon Shvut Branch - 454
Account No.: 201332
Account Name: Michlelet Herzog
IBAN: IL86-0204-5400-0000-0201-322
SWIFT CODE: MIZBILIT

Once more, I invite you to visit the college and take in the program and the college's extensive activities.

Thank you again
Elhanan Kalmanzon



Conference Summary:

The conference dealt with the preservation of identity and identity dilemmas.

The students met with key figures from the Ethiopian community, Gideon Ayach — a major in the military, economist and entrepreneur who also creates family trees for the Ethiopian Jewish community, spoke to them about the struggle to preserve identity in the Israeli army and in Israeli society in general.

Rabbi Moshe Solomon - director of Hineni — an NGO whose goal is to help the Ethiopian community strengthen and discover its own independence, who dealt with the dilemmas of individuality versus unity. Amira Eileen, an educational consultant, analyzed dilemmas in education, family and schooling in the face of tradition, and Rabbi Marbato Solomon, head of the Tasfa program at Herzog college, discussed with students the place of the self between tradition and halakha.

After the workshops, the students went on a tour of the streets of Jerusalem to celebrate the 50th anniversary of liberation of Jerusalem, and stopped for an Israeli lunch. The tour was led by students from the Land of Israel Studies Department at Herzog College. The students signed off the day by watching "The Battlers" at the Playback Theater, which reflected the students' stories in an entertaining and interesting way. .

[bookmark: _GoBack]Rabbi Marbato Solomon, head of the Tasfa program at the Herzog College, says: "In Israel, there are members of the Ethiopian community in every classroom. It's really important that Israeli teachers are familiar with the community and its lifestyle. We've put this program at the top of our priorities here at Herzog, and therefore we're investing considerable resources to set it up and we've even opened courses for the entire student body in order to increase knowledge about the community from its origins until today. In addition, the program presents solutions to educational and cultural challenges in Israeli society,

Dr. Ezra Kahalani, the rector of the college added: "Herzog College attaches great importance to the integration of the Ethiopian community into the various programs of the college, in order to nurture leaders and educational leaders throughout the education system. For the past 20 years we've been involved in this and many of our graduates are embedded in the educational systems and are leaders of communities throughout the country".
